
 
Ref No: RTOWA/Mum/ 2020/              Dt: 05-05-2020 

To 
       Shri. M.K. MISHRA JI 
        Chief General Manager    
        Maharashtra Circle Mumbai 
        
Respected Sir, 
 
SUB:- L.FEE FOR RETENTION OF BSNL QRS BY MTNL PENSIONERS 
REF:- This Association’s letter dated 18-04-2020 

 
Kindly recall the discussions of this Association with you on 14-01-2020 and the request 

of the undersigned over phone to your kind self on 18-04-2020 regarding the subject mentioned 
above.   We got the impression that the issue will be resolved favourably. However the decision 
of the competent authority conveyed vide AGM (Estate) MH Circle’ letter dated 01-05-2020 in  
this regard is shocking. As per the said letter the charges payable by MTNL Pensioners for 
retention of BSNL Qrs include “Notional HRA”.  
 
Sir MTNL and BSNL are at the threshold of merger and now headed by the same CMD. More 
over both the MTNL Pensioners and BSNL Pensioners belonged to the same parent 
organisation DoT before absorption. Therefore it is requested that there should not be  charges 
for retention of quarters (License fee and other charges) should be same for both MTNL and 
BSNL pensioners.   
 
Awaiting your kind favourable decision early,   With high regards, 
 
                        Yours Sincerely, 

                                                                                          
                                                                                            (J.S.YADAV)                                                                      

        Jt. General Secretary     
                                                                                            RTOWA Mumbai. 
        98690 41090  
Copy to 

1. Sh. P.K.Purwar CMD BSNL and MTNL  
2. Sh.Sunil Kumar Director (HR) MTNL CO 
3. Sh.V.SriSankar ED MTNL Mumbai 


